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Dear Customers: 
 
We are doing track maintenance between Lafayette and Concord stations on the following 
Saturdays in January and February: 1/11, 1/18, 1/25, 2/1, 2/8, and 2/15 between 8:30am and 
3pm. You may experience delays up to 15 to 20 minutes.  
 
In some cases on 2/1, 2/8, and 2/15 you will be asked to transfer trains at Orinda Station 
and/or Pleasant Hill. When transfers are required you may experience a 20-30 minute 
delay.  
 
To minimize delays and avoid the chance of transferring, use Orinda Station which will have 
regular weekend service to Millbrae/SFO throughout this work.  
 
We make every effort to schedule this important work at times outside of regular commute hours 
in order to minimize disruption to customers’ schedules. Unfortunately, because of its 
complexity, this work cannot be done in the narrow time window when there is no service. 
 
You may notice trains travelling slower than in the past. This is to ensure safety when we have 
workers near tracks. We realize that this change may slightly lengthen the delays you 
experience. We appreciate your patience as we work to keep providing you with the high level 
of service you rely upon.  
 
You can get BART Service Advisories (BSA) on your phone. To sign up for BSAs, please visit 
us on the web at www.bart.gov/advisories. You may also call 511 to get up-to-date service 
information. 
 
If you need language assistance services, please call BART’s Transit Information Center at (510) 465-
2278. 
 
如果需要语言帮助服务，请拨打 BART Transit（快速交通）信息中心，电话号码为 (510) 465-2278。 

 
 통역이 필요하시면, BART 수송 정보 센터 (510) 465-2278로 전화해 주십시오. 
 
Si necesita servicios de asistencia de idioma, llame al centro de información de tránsito del BART al 
(510) 465-2278. 
 
Nếu quý vị cần các dịch vụ trợ giúp ngôn ngữ, xin gọi cho Trung Tâm Thông Tin Chuyên Chở Công Cộng 
của BART tại số (510) 465-2278. 
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